
 

November 1, 2017 

Disaster Relief for Mexican Quake Victims 

Isuzu Motors Limited (headquartered in Shinagawa Tokyo and headed by Masanori Katayama, 

President and Representative Director, hereinafter called "Isuzu") announced that it has decided to 

donate one million Mexican pesos (about 6.04 million yen) through the Mexican Red Cross Society 

in order to aid those who have suffered from the powerful earthquakes that hit Mexico in September 

this year. 

Isuzu expresses its deepest condolences to those in the quake-stricken areas and prays for a speedy 

recovery. 

 


